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14th February 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Staffing 2024 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs. Baugh has been successful in her appointment as a class teacher at Sutton 
Primary School and will be leaving us at Easter. It is a school much closer to her and is able to offer a different 
teaching experience being a faith school.  Mrs. Baugh has contributed to the improvement of the school in her time 
with us and we wish her success and happiness in her new role. 
 
Miss Springett will be remaining in the class teaching three days per week.  We are currently discussing options 
with regards to the other two days and as soon as this is confirmed I will write to inform parents of the teaching 
arrangements.   
 
Miss Springett and Mrs. Baugh have given the children a really good start to Year 2 and I am confident this will 
continue in the Summer Term. 
 
Following Miss Fox’s news that she and her partner are expecting a baby in May, we are pleased that Mrs. 
Saunders will be working with the class after Easter.  Then taking over full time when Miss Fox officially begins her 
maternity leave towards the end of the half term.   
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


